
 
TOWN OF MOREAU NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 8 OF 2025 
REPEALING AND REPLACING CHAPTER 105 OF THE MOREAU TOWN CODE 

PERTAINING TO PEDDLING AND SOLICITING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to Section 20 of the New York State 

Municipal Home Rule Law, the Moreau Town Board will hold a Public Hearing on June 

10, 2025, beginning at 7:02 p.m. at the Moreau Town Hall, 351 Reynolds Road, Moreau, 

New York 12828, on the subject of proposed Local Law 8 meant to repeal and replace 

Chapter 105 of the Moreau Town code. All interested parties will be given an 

opportunity to be heard.  A copy of the proposed Local Law is on file in the Town Clerk’s 

Office and posted on the Town of Moreau website at www.townofmoreau.org.  

Dated: May 29, 2025 
 
 
 
Erin Trombley 
Moreau Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


